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The American Bankers Association has nominated Gothenburg banker Matthew H. Williams to
become its vice chairman for the 2010-11 association year.

  

Williams is chairman and president of Gothenburg State Bank in Gothenburg.

  

“Banks come in all types and sizes, yet ABA is the only forum where the entire industry comes
together to create solutions that will benefit everyone,” said Williams.  “I look forward to
representing our bank and our community in this nationwide position.”

  

ABA represents banks of all sizes and charters and is the voice for the nation’s $13 trillion
banking industry and its two million employees. ABA’s extensive resources enhance the
success of the nation’s banks and strengthen America’s economy and communities.

  

Williams has previously served on ABA’s board of directors and government relations council,
and he is a former chairman of the Nebraska Bankers Association.  Williams also serves on the
FDIC advisory committee on community banking, UNL Innovation Campus board, State
Chamber board and State Teammates board.
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